
 

 

 

 

Faculty of Agro-Industry Announcement 

Subject: Measures for monitoring and control of a new wave of Coronavirus disease 

(COVID-19) outbreak due to a confirmed COVID-19 case of a personnel of 

Faculty of Agro-Industry 

 

 Referring to the announcement titled “Measures for monitoring and control of a new 

wave of Coronavirus disease (COVID-19) outbreak among staff and students at Faculty of 

Agro-Industry” dated 19 April 2021, and in accordance with the rapid spreading of COVID-19 

situation, Faculty of Agro-Industry announces that on 22 April 2021, there is a confirmed 

COVID-19 case of a personnel who got infected from a family member. The infected personnel 

is currently under medical treatment at Sonklanagarind Hospital on 23 April 2021. 

 Currently, Faculty of Agro-Industry is acting proactively to control and prevent the 

spread of COVID-19 virus by referring six high-risk contact personnel to be tested for COVID-

19 infection, and the results should be informed within 23 April 2021. The Faculty is, therefore, 

announces additional vigilant measures against the spread of COVID-19 as follows: 

 1. All personnel are required to stop coming to work at the Faculty and allowed      

to work from home during 23-30 April 2021. 

 2. The Faculty prohibits the use of room and space for teaching and research during 

23-30 April 2021. 

 Please be assured that Faculty of Agro-Industry is attaching great importance to control 

and prevent the widespread of COVID-19. Therefore, there will be the disinfectant spraying 

by an agency at laboratories, offices and high-risk areas during 23-24 April 2021. All personnel 

should also strictly follow the announcement from Prince of Songkla University titled 

“Measures for monitoring and control of a new wave of Coronavirus disease (COVID-19) 

outbreak among staff and students at Prince of Songkla University Issue no. 6”, dated 8 April 

2021.   

 Please kindly be informed accordingly and strictly comply with this announcement or 

until a further announcement is issued.  

 

  Announced on 23rd April 2021 

 

          (Signed) 

      (Asst. Prof. Dr. Worapong Usawakesmanee) 

         Vice Dean for Administration 

  Acting Dean of Faculty of Agro-Industry 


